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Climate change is an urgent and most important issue. We have such a short window of
opportunity for effective action that it is critical that we in Oregon do our part now.

The longer we wait to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, the more difficult and costly it will be
and we will be robbing our children of a healthy future.

I am a mother, grand mother, and someone who cares for my community and for future
generations, | can't just sit on my hands and say "Well, it's just too difficult and it's not my
responsibility.” It's all our responsibility. And passing strong policies in Oregon is our
responsibility. No excuses PLEASE!
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